
MONTEREY COUNTY
RESOURCE MANAGEMENT AGENCY - PLANNING DEPARTMENT

MEMORANDUM

Date: October 28, 2010

To: Zoning Administrator, Mike Novo

From: Valerie Negrete, Assistant Planner

Subject: Item #1 Kendall Jackson Estates

The applicant is currently working with the Air District in response to comments received during
the circulation period of the Mitigated Negative Declaration for the project. The applicant and staff
is requesting the item be tabled to a date uncertain to allow the applicant additional time to work
with the Air District.
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